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Wednesday 9 March 2022
Dear Parents,

RE: Red Nose Day - Friday 18 March

On Friday 18 March, Grange Park Primary School will be supporting Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day

Campaign.   Through our Monday assembly, pupils across all classes have the opportunity to learn

more about how Comic Relief uses its donations from Red Nose Day and the important projects it

supports. The money raised will help transform the lives of vulnerable people, both at home and

across the world’s poorest countries.

In order for us to ‘Have a laugh in class’, we are inviting pupils to make a suggested donation of £1 to

dress up with a ‘touch of red’ on this day. This could be one of Comic Relief’s red noses, hair

accessories or clothing which you can purchase or an item of red clothing that you already own such

as socks, hair band and red shoes.

During lunchtime we will also be organising ‘Nosetastic’ activities in the playground; including a nose

and spoon race and pin the nose on a member of staff. We are encouraging a further donation of £1

or more to take part. Donations can be a cash payment sent in with your child on the day or

alternatively, you may wish to use our cashless donations page. Please use the link to access our

donation page. You can select your choice of donation amount by clicking “Give Now,” deleting the

default amount that is shown in the box and replacing it with whatever you would like to give.

On Red Nose Day we will also be hosting our first ever ‘Family Lunch’.  The Family Lunch will be an

opportunity for us to build relationships between the older and younger pupils and enable pupils

across a school ‘Family’ to spend quality time together. For this day only, some classes will be having

their lunch at a different time to usual and may be playing on a different playground. This is so that

we are able to group the children vertically in order for them to be able to have lunch and play

together.

We are really looking forward to recognising and supporting this important cause with you!.

Kind regards

Rebecca Neale

Deputy Heateacher

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/grange-park-primary-school?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=grange-park-primary-school&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=2af5069c87434ee38bc7af150eb2e5fc.

